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April 28, 2021 
 
 
Ken Ziegler, Senior Environmental Health Scientist 
City of Albuquerque Environmental Health Department 
1 Civic Plaza, 3rd Floor, Room 3023 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
RE: Approval of the Voluntary Remediation Completion Report for the Albuquerque 

Railyard North located at 1100 2nd Street SW, Albuquerque, NM, VRP Site No. 
53161007 

 
Dear Mr. Ziegler: 
 
The Voluntary Remediation Completion Report for the above referenced site, received by the 
New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) from Intera on October 21, 2020, is hereby 
approved, pursuant to Section 20.6.3.500 NMAC of the Voluntary Remediation Regulations. 
 
A final invoice will be sent under separate cover. Upon payment of the final invoice NMED will 
provide completion documents for this site. If you have any questions or concerns please contact 
Savannah Richards, VRP Project Manager, at (505) 670-2221 or savannah.richards@state.nm.us 
or Rebecca Cook, Voluntary Remediation Program & Brownfields Team Leader, at (505) 670-
2135. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen Menetrey, Program Manager  
Remediation Oversight Section 
 
cc: Joe Tracy, Intera (jtracy@intera.com) 

Savannah Richards, VRP/Brownfields Project Manager 
 Rebecca Cook, VRP/Brownfields Team Leader  
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